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Sam Heynes

From: Emma White <Emma.White@highweald.org>
Sent: 06 October 2022 17:04
Subject: High Weald AONB Management Plan Consultation 2024-2029 & Biennial Review
Attachments: Walking in the Weald.JPG; Ancient woodland1.jpg

Dear Parish or Town Councillor, 
 
Please see below some information on our current High Weald AONB Management Plan consultation; we’d be very 
grateful if you could share the survey link and accompanying information with your residents, please, as we would 
appreciate their feedback.  
 
We have also just published our Biennial Review, covering the financial years 2020-21 and 2020-21. The report sets 
out our activities and achievements over this time period, including how we dealt with the challenges posed by the 
Covid-19 pandemic. The report can be downloaded here so again please feel free to share as you see fit. 
 
Many thanks, 
Emma White 
Communications Officer 
High Weald AONB Unit  
 

Have your say on the future of the High Weald AONB 
We are currently seeking feedback as part of our work towards the next High Weald AONB Management 
Plan, which is due to be published in 2024.  

A draft version of the next Plan will be available for formal public consultation in late Spring 2023.  

In the meantime, we are keen to gather early feedback on some of the new topics we are hoping to 
include in the next Plan. Your comments are important; they can help us shape the next Management 
Plan and how the High Weald AONB is managed for the next 5 years. 

Please find a link below to a quick survey on the proposed new content – you do not have to be familiar 
with the current Management Plan to take part in this survey, however you can access the current High 
Weald AONB Management Plan here if you wish.  The survey is open until the end of November 2022.  

Complete the survey: 
https://www.highweald.org/index.php?option=com_rsform&formId=70 
 
 
Tel: 01424 723017 
Woodland Enterprise Centre, Hastings Road, Flimwell, East Sussex, TN5 7PR  
www.highweald.org | Twitter  |Facebook   
My usual working days are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
Please subscribe to our monthly eNews to make sure you don’t miss out on all the latest news, guidance, funding opportunities 
and events from across the High Weald AONB. You can easily unsubscribe at any time and your details will not be shared with 
any other organisation. 
 
Do you own or manage land in the High Weald AONB? The new Farming in Protected Landscapes programme funds projects 
that recover nature, tackle climate change, improve access and support sustainable farm businesses. Learn more and get in 
touch via our website. 
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This message is intended for the use of the addressee only and may 
contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in 
error please notify the sender and destroy it. You may not use it or copy 
it to anyone else. 

E-mail is not a secure communications medium. Please be aware of this 
when replying. All communications sent to or from the County Council  
may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with  
relevant legislation. 

Although East Sussex County Council has taken steps to ensure that this 
e-mail and any attachments are virus free, we can take no responsibility 
if a virus is actually present and you are advised to ensure that the 
appropriate checks are made. 

You can visit our website at https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk 


